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Mr. David Danner, Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and

      Transportation Commission

 P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:
Docket UT-061625 – Petition for Approval of AFOR

Qwest’s Annual AFOR Reports – Supplemental Filing
Dear Mr. Danner,

In August of 2008 and 2009 Qwest filed its Annual AFOR Reports with the Commission.  The Broadband Availability Report provides the statewide penetration level for Qwest’s High-speed Internet Service (“DSL”).  In its filings, Qwest designated the report as confidential.  In Order No. 16 of this docket, the Commission requires Qwest to provide the statewide penetration level on a non-confidential basis.
  Qwest hereby notifies the Commission that the percentages of customers who had access to its DSL service for 2008 was 86% and for 2009 was 87%.  Qwest apologizes for any inconvenience the confidential filing of this data may have caused.  Qwest will file this data on a non-confidential basis with its future AFOR filings.       
Please call me if you have questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Mark S. Reynolds
cc:
All parties of record







� Docket UT-061625, Order No. 16, Paragraph 17.





